
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The Easter holidays started early for Camphill School Aberdeen, due to the current situation, therefore many of the 
children and young people are staying with us for the holidays.   

We are looking forward to having a good time together and taking good care of everyone.  Although it is a difficult and 
challenging time, the children and young people are doing well.   

We all have been busy with creative activities across the estates and we are delighted to share some highlights with 
you. 
 

Many thanks for your ongoing support. 
 

Alex Busch 

Executive Director 
 

MANDALAS FROM THE SKY 

Can you guess which house is which? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Camphill School Aberdeen 



WOODLAND WEAVING 

Many of the children and young people made these wood land weavings and are on display outside. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



RAINBOWS 
We have joined in with the nation and are creating rainbows to say “Thank You on the Estates and Railway Line. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPRING LAMBS – new arrivals on the farm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


